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Having joined the USC Council in 2021, I found 
myself fast tracked into the position of Chair for 
2022. As a past parent, I have reacquainted myself 
with the College and note that the original charter 
remains, and that is, to provide students with a safe 
yet challenging environment to learn and grow, one 
in which students learn with like-minded peers who 
have university in their sights.

The work of the Council has been focused on 
the future strategic directions of USC, while we 
continue to support the present day goals of 
students and staff. This year,  Council’s work on 
facilities saw the birth of Raw Space, the new  
home for Music on the ground floor of the Parc 
Arcade building. 

We have also begun developing the foundations for 
our future Masterplan, which will guide our facilities 
development and support curriculum in the future. 
Consequently, we decided to build on the success 
of the introduction of Year 10 and increase our 
enrolment intake for 2023 to 100, while continuing 
to offer our unique senior secondary pathway at 
Years 11 and 12.

Enrolments across all three-year levels are strong, 
due to the strategic work of key staff in the 
marketing and recruitment of students. Of course, 
this work is made easier by the dedicated staff, both 
academic and administration, who make student 
learning and wellbeing their focus. 

I take this opportunity to thank all staff at USC 
for their ongoing professionalism and care. Our 
students are very fortunate to be guided by such 
professionals. 

To the students of 2022, best wishes to our 
graduates. I wish you every success in the future. 
To our current Year 10 and 11 students, we look 
forward to your achievements in 2023.

Dr Paul Dalby
Chairperson  
University Senior College




